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Dear  

Re: Lymm High School 
 
I have received the information regarding the Year 6 pupils that have been given a place at Lymm 
High School and I would like to take this opportunity to say how delighted I am that your child will 
be joining us in September. 
 
I am in the process of organising the virtual transition activities and we are going to pencil in a day 
with primary schools towards the end of the year so if there is any way that we can bring the 
children into Lymm High School we will.  I am planning to visit the primary schools to meet the 
children and get to know them more before they join us in September and I am going to hold two 
transition surgeries where you will be able to ask any questions you have. 
 
The majority of our data collection this year will be done electronically and we are currently 
gathering your information from the primary schools.  Once we have this we will be in touch and 
you will be able to access the school gateway app, we will use this for all of our transition 
communication.  I have included with this leaflet and form for our development fund and also a 
leaflet regarding instrumental lessons. 
 
If you have any questions about transition to Lymm High School before the surgeries don’t hesitate 
to email me.  My email address is cworrall@lymmhigh.org.uk. 
 
I look forward to meeting you soon. 
 
Best wishes 

 

Mrs C Worrall 

Head of Year 7 
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